
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Welcome to GCSE Evening Wednesday 8th October 6:00 – 7:30pm 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

 
On Wednesday 8th October we invite all parents and carers of our year 10 pupils to attend a ‘Welcome to GCSE’ 

evening. This evening is an opportunity for parents, carers and pupils to understand the significance of the next two 

years. It will be an opportunity to discuss the journey that our pupils are on, and a valuable chance to ask any 

questions you may have. 

The event will take place at the school where the Senior Leadership Team, alongside the Head of Learning for year 10 

will deliver a presentation of key information about how your child can be most successful during their GCSE years. 

The event will begin at 6pm, and following the presentation there will be an opportunity to talk to the senior 

leadership team. The event is due to finish approximately 7:30pm. 

Please note that we encourage at least one parent or carer for every child in year 10 to attend, and believe this will 

be most beneficial if you attend alongside your child. We ask that you please complete and return the form below to 

confirm your attendance. 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel welcome to contact myself on 

hscampion@stm.srscmat.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ms H Scampion 

Head of Learning for year 9 and 10 
 
 

 

 
 

 
I, parent/guardian of  form  hereby confirm my attendance to the 

year 10 Welcome to GCSE evening, on Weds 8th October 2025. 
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